
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: May29,2013
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: David Goyette, Utility Analyst III

SUBJECT: DM 13-124 Ultimate Energy Advisors Registration as a Natural Gas
Aggregator

TO: Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director

On April 26, 2013, Ultimate Energy Advisors (Ultimate Energy) filed an
application for registration as a natural gas aggregator. On May 9, 2013, Staff submitted
a letter to Ultimate Energy to request additional information to complete the application.
On May 20, 2013, Ultimate Energy responded to Staff’s requests.

Staff has reviewed the information in the application and determined that the
filing is complete. Staff, therefore, recommends approval of Ultimate Energy’s
application for registration as a natural gas aggregator, effective as of the date the
Commission’s approval letter, for a term of 2 years.


